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Prescribed Burns Planned on Tally Lake Ranger District 
 

The Tally Lake District of the Flathead National Forest is planning 
several prescribed fire projects to be implemented this week if 
weather conditions are favorable.  The project areas are located in 
the Logan Creek drainage on National Forest System lands west of 
Whitefish.  Smoke may be visible.   

 
 
For additional information contact the Tally Lake Ranger District at 
758-5204. 
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